
Welcome to the Virtual                      
Senior Scholarship Snowflake Ball 

 
Join us on our website for a chance to win spectacular prizes.  
Choose which prizes you would like a chance to win. Type in 
the number of chances you would like to buy and you will be 

entered to win.  On March 5th Mr. Bernhard will pull the 
names of the winners.  We will post the names of the winners 
our website.  Traditionally we encourage you to invite your 
family and friends to join in on the fun. We are happy to 

deliver the prizes to the family or friends that live inside our 
district.  We are not able to deliver the prizes outside of our 

district. If you are interested in participating in our Snowflake 
Ball, but are unable to use PayPal, you can fill out the form 
below, write a check out to Ward Melville PSTA and mail the 

check along with the form to Trish Marchese – 
22 Fieldhouse Ave. E. Setauket, NY 11733. 

If your check arrives after the March 4th cutoff, we will return 
the check to you in the mail.       


